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              31 October 2019 
 
 

Bid Bulletin No. 3 
ITB-117-PHL-2019: Supply, Delivery, and Installation of a Secured High Frequency (HF)  

Voice and Data Communication System in Maguindanao and Manila, Philippines 
 
 

Dear All, 
 
 

Please be informed that the deadline for the submission of bids is extended until 11 November 
2019, 6PM Manila Time. 

 
 
 Thank you.
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